Denies Employing Germars —
Yardmaster M. Scullen at Transcona



has denied a statement made by an
employe to the Army and Navy
Veteransg that a number of Gerimans
are employed in the shops and yards.
He says there are a number of
friendly naturalized aliens and &
number of Americans working In
Transcona.
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